
The blog is being updated now we are back at school and is a great way to 

tap into what is happening in school regularly. Please remember to have a look and leave a comment 

so the pupils know you’re reading their posts!  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/mcps/category/learning-stories/nursery-am/ 

 

            A free breakfast club is available for all children. This begins at 

0805 Monday to Friday. The children who come along can enjoy a healthy breakfast of cereal, toast, yogurts and fruit, 

giving them an excellent start to the day.  

 

Diary Dates                                                                                                                                                 
Wednesday 14th Sept       PSA meeting                                        Wed 28th Sept                     PC AGM & first meeting 

Thursday 15th Sept           Dalguise school camp meeting 6.30pm       Mon 3rd Oct                       P4 – Dynamic Earth           

Mon/Tues 19th /20th Sept    School children on holiday                       Wed 5th  Oct                       Parents Night         

Friday 23rd Sept                 Dress Down Day                                  Thurs 6th Oct                      Parents Night        

 

Complaints procedure 

If you have any comments or suggestions to make about anything you have read in this newsletter or about Mid Calder Primary in 
general I am always keen to hear them. Please do not hesitate to contact us.  Schools in West Lothian have been advised of changes 
which have been made to the West Lothian Complaints Procedure. To make a complaint to Customer Care in West Lothian in writing it 
should be addressed to: Customer Care (Education Services), West Lothian Council, Civic Centre, Livingston EH54 6FF. Tel: 0800 328 5143 

New Teaching Staff 
It is with great pleasure that I am able to tell you that we have 
secured a new teacher for Primary 4, Ms Richmond . However, 
we are presently unsure when she will be able to start due to 
her PVG disclosure being validated. She has been into school 
to be involved in the planning of this terms work and we are 
hoping she will be able to come to ‘meet the teacher’ evening.  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/mcps/category/learning-stories/nursery-am/

